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Wednesday 13th September 2022 
 
 
Welcome to GCSE Evening – Thursday 6th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to welcome you and our new Year 10 students back to the new academic year. This 
year is a significant one for your child as they start their GCSE courses. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the Year 10 Welcome to GCSE Evening on 
Thursday 6th October. The event starts at 3.30pm and will finish at 5.30pm.   
 
There will be a talk that starts at 4.30pm and following this, there will be an opportunity for you to 
meet subject teachers from a range of departments and find out more about your child’s subjects 
and how you can support their progress.   
 
This is an important event which aims to make sure you are well informed about the expectations of 
your child’s GCSE courses. During the evening, you will be given an overview of our GCSE and BTEC 
subjects, the grading system, the support they can receive in school and how you can support them 
at home.  
 
We hope that you are able to take the time to join us at this event as we feel it really is important to 
make sure our students are as fully supported as possible both at school and home.  

Please use this link to confirm your attendance: https://forms.office.com/r/STdpewSpep.  

We are really looking forward to seeing you there as part of our joint effort to secure our pupils’ 
future success. 

Kind regards,  

 

Nalene Pates 
Associate Assistant Principal  
 

 

Kiera Cresswell 
Head of Year 10 

https://forms.office.com/r/STdpewSpep

